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Hi Lois,

| visited on the following dates at approximate times:

Unannounced visit - 29.04.24 — 11:30 hours
Announced visit 03.05.24 — 14:30 hours approximate — PJR present
Announced visit 17.05.24 — 15:00 hours approximate — PJR present

On all dates and times the unit was open and trading to members of the public. The FBO was on
site for all occasions with employees at the unit.

Please let me know if you require any further assistance.
Yours sincerely

Mrs Sujita Dunning

Senior Environmental Health Officer
Food Health and Safety Team
3S/08

Civic Centre

Hillingdon Council
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